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TAFE SA early offer round
SATAC will email an early offer round 
for some TAFE SA courses starting 
in semester 1 2019 on Friday 30 
November 2018. The early offer 
round will consider first preferences 
only and not all TAFE SA courses will 
make offers is this round.

TAFE SA English 
Language requirements 
for nursing courses
TAFE SA Nursing courses now have 
an additional Course Admission 
Requirement where applicants must 
demonstrate ‘Satisfactory evidence of 
meeting the Nursing and Midwifery 
Board of Australia’s (NMBA) English 
language skills registration standards’. 
Applicants to relevant courses will be 
contacted by TAFE SA with specific 
instructions on how to submit 
evidence. Further information is 
available from the TAFE SA website.

Introduction
The SATAC Bulletin is published for the information of school staff and others 
who provide advice to prospective tertiary students.

It provides information and updates on SATAC services, courses available 
through SATAC, and the admissions process.
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Universities Equity Scheme - 
eligible schools SA/NT 2019
The list of South Australian and 
Northern Territory schools whose 
students completing the SACE/
NTCET in 2019 will qualify for equity 
adjustments under the Universities 
Equity Scheme for entry to university 
in 2020 is now available from the 
SATAC website.

Enquiries about your school’s equity 
adjustment status should be emailed 
to enquiries@satac.edu.au, addressed 
to Mr Scott Adkin, Manager, Applicant 
Services.

Update to courses 
participating in 20 December 
undergraduate offer round
The Bachelor of Science (Veterinary 
Bioscience) at the University of 
Adelaide (SATAC course code 324491) 
will now be making offers in the 20 
December 2018 offer round. A list of 
courses which are not making offers 
in the 20 December offer round is 
available from the SATAC website.
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